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Hrynuik/Hryniuk Family Reunion 2023 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Sunday, April 30th, 2023 @ 2:00 p.m. 

 Avenue M South, Saskatoon, SK 
 

Attending: Martin Hryniuk, Michael Hryniuk, Mike Hryniuk,  Carla 
Hedman, Norm Warriner, Linda Motelaga, Kim Sopotyk, Mike 
Nowolselski, Debbie Gelineau, Donna Hrynuik, Dale Hrynuik,  
 
Members at Large – Michael Hryniuk, Norman Warriner, Linda 
Motelaga , Mike Hryniuk , Brad Hryniuk , Carla Hedman , Martin 
Hryniuk , Debbie Gelineau, Beverly Hrynuik , Cathy Hrynuik , 
Angela Hrynuik , Mike Hryniuk , Martin Hryniuk , Thomas Hrynuik, 
Krystal Hrynuik, Donna Hrynuik, Kim Sopotyk, Mike Nowolselski, 
Dale Hrynuik 

 
1. Dale called the meeting to order at 2:05 p.m. 

 
2. The Hrynuik family reunion is scheduled for June 30 – 

July 2, 2023.    
This re-union is focusing on the families of Mike & Dora and 
Wasyl & Anastasia.  

3. There have been 2,500 hits on our website with 271 so far in 
April.  
 

4. Cost per person: 

$100.00 per person (t-shirt included)  

The committee has waived any additional fees to the 
registration fees after April 1st. The cost will be $100 per adult. 
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$25.00 – children under 12 years of age 

5. The cost to rent 2 Porta Potties is $1,100, so we will not be 
renting these. The rink has adequate washrooms on site for 
our use. 
 
6. Dale will bring and wire in temp LED lights where needed on 

the outside of the rink to ensure safety and tripping hazards. 
 

7. Debbie Gelineau will look after the 50/50 c/w obtaining the 
necessary gaming license. The draw will take place on Satur-
day night. Tickets will cost $10 for 10 tickets, just to keep it 
simple. 
 

8. Martin has a contact who is donating the lanyards. Kerry will 
print the inserts in family colors 
 

9. Dale will buy a login book for everyone to sign as they arrive at 
the venue. 
 

10. The Committee will organize a clean-up crew for Sunday 
clean-up after the reunion at our June meeting 

 

11. At this point, we will not be renting a Bouncy Castle for the 
kids as we currently only have 5 attending.   

 
12. Kerry sent a text indicating the cost for a 6’ x 6’ outline of 

our family tree will cost $361.00 
 

13. Kerry also reported that our min order for t-shirts is 180 at $ 
17.05 each. We will need to ensure we have correct sizes 
available and if there is an upcharge for larger shirts. June 1st 
is the cut-off numbers for Kerry, and we will forward this to 
Kerry at our next meeting.  
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14. If people register after June 1st, we cannot guarantee they 
will receive a T-Shirt, due to our June 1st commitment on 
numbers 

 
15. Dale will bring out a 36” flat top propane grill, Weber BBQ 

and a Hot Dog Roller machine for our use on Friday night, 
breakfast ect. 

 
16. We most likely will need to rent to tables and chairs as the 

ones currently at the rink are in rough shape. If we are at the 
hall, tables and chairs are available. We will decide at our next 
meeting which venue we should use. 

 
17. We will require a speaker system, Dale to look into this. 

 
18. Now that we have dollar figures in place, a refined budget 

will be updated for the next meeting. With all the changes and 
unknowns, it was difficult to pinpoint 

 
19. Donna will bring playing cards, pens and paper for kaiser 

game use. 
 

20. We will require a first aid kit on site. Dale can bring some 
items; Carla has a kit she can bring as well. 
 

21. Debbie will check out some decorations to dress up the 
venue a bit 

 
22. Kim reported that we have $10.943.20 in our bank account. 

Funds, if any, that are left over will go to a great cause, 
such as helping out with the situation in Ukraine that will 
benefit the children of Ukraine. 
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23. Reminder on the agenda for the weekend: 
 
Thursday Night  - We may meet on site to set 

up, if required. 
 

Friday  - Meet & Greet  
 BBQ Burgers 

 
 
Saturday - Light Breakfast 

Church Service at 9:30am 
Pizza served from 12 Noon – 1:00pm 
Various events are scheduled for the 

afternoon 
Supper at 6:30pm 
Band is on at 9pm – Half Na Piv 
 

Sunday - Breakfast Provided by the Prud Homme       
Hrynuiks     

Saying Goodbye  

    Clean-up 

 
24. Uncle Mike’s 86th Birthday on May 9th. Congrats Uncle Mike!! 

He was born in a 2-room house on the farm in 1937 
 

25. If you have not registered on the website, please do 
so as soon as possible. 

 

If you have not paid your fees to attend, please do so by 
sending your e-transfer as indicated on the website.  


